

Staff Senate Grievance Committee October 10, 2023, Meeting Report

One grievance has been received since the last full Staff Senate meeting regarding a written warning. SGC Chair Theora Hudson is leading the hearing committee for the case. The team met with the grievant, September 27th and is scheduled to meet with their supervisor Wednesday, October 11th. Upon completion of interviews, document review, and discussions among committee members, we will submit our recommendation the grievant, the final grievant authority and HR.

Respectfully submitted,

Theora Hudson

Theora Hudson